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October 11, 2022

Addendum #3

To: Prospective Offerors

From: Jeffrey Just, Issuing Officer
lowa Department of Administrative Services-Central Procurement
Phone 515-330-8702; e-mail: construction.procurement@iowa.gov

RE: Addendum No. 3, to Design RFP930200-01 ICIW Unit 9 Chiller Replacement

The following additions, changes, and clarifications are hereby made by this Addendum.
Adding:

1.1 Purpose
The purpose of this Request for Proposals (RFP) is to solicit proposals from Responsible
Respondents to provide the goods and/or services identified on the RFP cover sheet and further
described in Section 4 of this RFP to the Agency identified on the RFP cover sheet. The Agency
intends to award a Contract(s) for the initial period identified on the RFP cover sheet, and the
Agency, in its sole discretion, may extend the Contract(s) for up to the number of annual
extensions identified on the RFP cover sheet.

No other changes at this time.
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